
From: Linda Kenison
To: Bonenfant, Janice; Byron Champlin; Bouchard, Candace; gail page
Subject: Re: A great move by Portsmouth
Date: Tuesday, August 6, 2019 11:14:18 AM

Janice, Would you put the communication below from Gail Page on the August Council 
Agenda?
Thanks Linda

On Aug 6, 2019, at 10:53 AM, BYRON CHAMPLIN <chamby@comcast.net> 
wrote:

Hi Linda and Gail and Candace:

I agree. Might the best way be for one of us to forward to Janice for 
referral? Not sure which committee is the best. Possibly the Recreation 
and Parks Advisory Committee? 

Thoughts? 

B. 

On August 6, 2019 at 10:44 AM Linda Kenison 
<l.kenison@comcast.net> wrote: 

Hi Gail,
Interesting ideas to consider. Not sure of the best way to get them on 
the Council agenda. Will confer with other Councilors.
Linda 

On Aug 5, 2019, at 10:59 AM, gail page < 
gailpage90@gmail.com> wrote:

Below is information I received in an email.   It would be 
a terrific idea for any city/town but what do you think 
about it for Concord? This pertains to city events and 
events on city property, Perhaps this would NOT require 
state legislature involvement.   But what happened to the 
plastic bag ban in the state legislature? 

"Plastic mitigation work: Portsmouth City Council is 
currently reviewing a proposed ordinance to: place 
single-use disposable restrictions at all city events, 
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events on city property, and businesses on city 
property.  Added to this proposed ordinance is a 
ban on styrofoam, city-wide.   First   Reading  for 
this new ordinance is likely Aug. 12 then, Second  
Reading  likely Sept. 3, unclear on date for the 
Third  Reading" .    

Please get back to me on this.

Gratefully,
gGail Page

 


